
 

 

 
 
27th January 2023 
 

 
 

Stars In Your Eyes 2023 Ticket Process 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
This letter is to explain about the ticket ordering process for the Stars In Your Eyes musical competition 2023. 
 
Stars In Your Eyes is one of the highpoints of the Ecclesbourne year and is a wonderful showcase of the talent of 
students from Year 7 to 11. After auditions we have settled on this year’s finalists who will compete to be named 
Stars In Your Eyes champion by our panel of esteemed judges. 
 
All performers have been allocated up to 4 tickets so that parents and carers are able to attend. The remainder of 
the tickets will be allocated by random ballot. Students or Parents will have until Monday 6th February at 4pm to 
request up to two tickets so that they can be accompanied by a parent if they wish.  
 
To request tickets students should email me on cknapp@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk Parents will be informed 
via Parent Pay once the ballot is completed and payment can then be made. 
 
Any questions do not hesitate to get in contact with myself by the email address below. I look forward to seeing you 
there. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Chris Knapp 

Head of Creative Arts Faculty 

Contact: cknapp@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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